
PUBLIC HEARING MEETING MINUTES 
THURSDAY, AUGUST 18, 2022 

 
A public hearing for the purpose of receiving comments from the public on the setting of the 
2022 property tax levy was held at 5:49 PM on Thursday, August 18, 2022, at 1953 Fremont 
Hills Drive, Fremont Hills, MO.  Those in attendance were:  Mayor Luke Davis, Alderpersons 
Leeper, Lowry, Mills, Nelson, and West; City Officials Dale Batson and Kay O’Neill; Residents 
Ann Littell Mills, Robert Sarrazin, Lori Breedlove, and Robert Benedett.   
 
A notice of the levy hearing was published in the Christian County Headliner 7 days prior to the 
hearing, in accordance with state statute. 
 
The proposed levy is $.5887 per $100 of assessed valuation for general revenue purposes.  This 
is the same property tax levy as last year.  The estimated revenue from the proposed levy 
would be $202,276, which is close to a 6% increase from 2021.  The City of Fremont Hills has 
reduced the levy five times since 2014 and has not raised it in eight years.   
 
There were no comments to come from those in attendance.   
 
The public hearing adjourned at 5:53 PM.  
 
 
 
        CITY OF FREMONT HILLS 
 
      By: _____________________________________  
                                                                                         Luke Davis, Mayor 
 
ATTEST: 
 
___________________________________  
Kay O’Neill, City Clerk Finance Officer 
 
 

 


